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The Affordable Care Act requires all employers to notify current employees of the 
health insurance exchanges that are scheduled to open on October 1, 2013.

The Department of Labor has published two model notices that employers can give to 
employees. The notice for employers who currently offer health insurance to their employees can 
be found at http://www.dol.gov/ebsa/pdf/FLSAwithplans.pdf.

The notice for employers who currently do not offer health insurance to their employees can 
be found at http://www.dol.gov/ebsa/pdf/FLSAwithoutplans.pdf.

Employers are required to provide a notice to current employees no later than October 1, 2013. 
Employers must provide a notice to each employee hired after October 1, 2013 within 14 days of 
the employee's start date. Notices can be mailed, hand­delivered or posted electronically (so long 
as employees have consented to electronic notice or have job duties which require them to access 
the employer's intranet). 

If you have any questions concerning how the Affordable Care Act might impact your business, 
please do not hesitate to contact your Weston Hurd attorney.

Morris L. Hawk is a Partner with Weston Hurd LLP.  He represents privately­owned 
and publicly­held corporations in matters involving labor and employment law, 
commercial litigation, construction and gaming law. Mr. Hawk can be reached at 
216.687.3270 or MHawk@westonhurd.com. 

About Weston Hurd LLP
With offices in Cleveland, Columbus and Beachwood, Weston Hurd LLP provides comprehensive legal counsel 
to Fortune 500 companies, insurance carriers, financial institutions, healthcare providers, small- and 
medium-sized businesses, the real estate industry, governmental agencies, non-profit enterprises and 
individuals. 
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For additional information regarding Weston Hurd's publications, please visit the Publications page 
on Weston Hurd's web site.  Information about Weston Hurd's practice groups and attorneys, can be found on 
the Practice Areas page.

As a reminder, this material is being provided to draw your attention to the issues discussed.

Although prepared by professionals, it should not be utilized as a substitute for legal advice and representation in specific

situations.
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